Hartwood Presbyterian Church ANNOUNCEMENTS November 15, 2020

Please continue to pray/praise for the following:

Andy Honaker Marilyn Pocock-Embrey

Casey & Diana Naatjes Michelle Green

Elaine Spencer Rick Willoughby (Judy Morgan's friend) (Kathi Vokes' dad)

Kathleen Collier Sue Ludlum

Guy Peno

Please remember our shut-ins.





November 8, 2020: \$2,020.00 Thank you for giving generously.

To give online, simply go to the church's web page and scroll down:
http://hartwoodpresbyterian.com/.

Hartwood Presbyterian Church November 15 – 21, 2020

SUN 10:00 AM

15 Sunday Worship Service in-person (Fellowship Hall) and via FaceBook Live.

A YouTube link will be sent via email for later viewing.

MON

16

TUE 17

WED 18

THU 4:00 PM

19 Food Pantry

FRI 20

SAT 21

Your Deacons

Mary Cain, Mike Condon, Nicole Fichthorn, Scott Green, Lauren Sweigart, & Kathi Vokes

For phone numbers, please log in to REALM. If you need assistance with your REALM log in, please contact the church office.



SERMON NOTES

"Peace and Grace"
2 Thessalonians 3: 13-18
We have God's peace and grace with us always
and in every way.

1.	Do	Not	Grow	Weary
	\mathbf{r}	1100	01011	" Car

2. Those Who Still Don't Get It

3. In Conclusion

*Affirmation of Faith (unison)

The Nicene Creed (Ecumenical)

We believe in one God, the Father, the Almighty, maker of heaven and earth, of all that is, seen and unseen. We believe in one Lord, Jesus Christ, the only Son of God, eternally begotten of the Father, God from God, Light from Light, true God from true God, begotten, not made, of one Being with the Father; through him all things were made. For us and for our salvation he came down from heaven, was incarnate of the Holy Spirit and the Virgin Mary and became truly human. For our sake he was crucified under Pontius Pilate; he suffered death and was buried. On the third day he rose again in accordance with the Scriptures; he ascended into heaven and is seated at the right hand of the Father. He will come again in glory to judge the living and the dead, and his kingdom will have no end. We believe in the Holy Spirit, the Lord, the giver of life, who proceeds from the Father and the Son, who with the Father and the Son is worshiped and glorified, who has spoken through the prophets. We believe in one holy catholic and apostolic Church. We acknowledge one baptism for the forgiveness of sins. We look for the resurrection of the dead, and the life of the world to come. Amen.



Mission and Outreach

HPC's Version of "A Place to Call Home"

Micah recently received CARES Act funding which presents an immediate opportunity for the Fredericksburg region to permanently rehouse those experiencing homelessness. This means the majority of those currently staying in the community's emergency shelters could be housed by Christmas. Micah's goal is to get 95 households housed in the next 90 days. And we can help.

M&O has accepted, on behalf of HPC, to outfit two kitchens in support of the Micah's "Adopt A Home" effort.

Our own "A Place to Call Home" will run from 1 November until 8 December. We are seeking NEW items as first choice - there's nothing like opening the packaging of something new to get the heart pumping and the tears flowing. And we're proposing items that range in price, so even little ones can donate. If you choose to wrap your contribution in Christmas wrapping paper, even better! Just put a tag on it identifying the wrapped item.

Since many of these items are cumbersome, we'll provide dates and times that you can drop off your donations at the Church. We are very mindful of COVID and safety concerns, so prearranged drop off times will ensure all concerned - the giver and the gatherer - interact SAFELY.

The current donation list is on the reverse. Everything is in "twos" (two households) except where we already have a donation. Gift cards are also welcome! What we don't have to use to buy an item will be provided to the recipient to shop for groceries, etc.

Next drop off day will be Wednesday, 18 November, 7:00-7:30 PM, at the Hartwood Road entrance of the CEC.

THANKS TO OUR MYSTERIOUS DONOR! We combined some of your donation under Kitchen A.

Please email **BOTH** SUE SCHULE (alsueschuler@verizon.net) **AND** REBECCA CARMODY (carmody385@gmail.com)
if you respond by email.

Questions/input can be directed, via text or call, to Sue Schuler (540.840.4824).

Sue Schuler, Mission & Outreach



Items Requested as of 11/12/2020	Kitchen A	Kitchen B
Broom	Donated	Donated
Bucket		
Casserole dish	Donated	
Cleaning supplies (can always use more!)		
Cookie sheets (2)	Donated	
Cutlery (4 place settings)	Donated	Donated
Detergent, dish		
Detergent, laundry		
Dinnerware (4 place settings)	Donated	Donated
Dishcloths (8)	Donated	Donated
Dishtowels (4-6)	Donated	Donated
Dustpan	Donated	Donated
Glasses (4 each, large and small)	Donated	Donated
Hot pads	Donated	Donated
Kitchen trashcan & trash bags		
Kitchen utensils (basic set)	Donated	Donated
Knives	Donated	Donated
(at least 3, carving, serrated, paring) Laundry basket	Donated	Donated
Microwave cookware	Donated	
Microwave oven, small	Donated	
Мор	Donated	Donated
Mugs (4-6)	Donated	
Paper towels (one 4 pack)	Donated	
Pots (skillet; lg & sml sauce pans)	Donated	
Toaster	Donated	Donated
NEW Cutting boards (1 large/1 small)		
Gift Cards		



T-shirts &

Sweatshirts

From Presbyterian Women:

There is still time to order your beautiful Hartwood T-shirt!

This Sunday we will have 2 shirts in the CEC basement so you can get an idea of size and color.

There is a medium and an extra large.

The T-shirts are \$13 (Plus \$2 more for XXL and \$3 for XXXL. This added cost is for all shirts ordered in those sizes); Long sleeve Tees are \$15; sweatshirts are \$20. There are also Ladies short sleeve Tees available for \$15.

Children's sizes are available in sizes 6-8 and above for the same prices.

Color choices are Kelly Green; Royal Blue; Maroon and Black.

Please contact Gretchen Condon either by phone or e-mail by November 20th. We will be submitting the order on November 23, 2020.

geegee265@cox.net or 540-368-3163.

Thank you for supporting PW.

ANGEL TREE



Please stay tuned for more information regarding this year's Angel Tree collections.





Saturday November 14th

The Food Pantry (CEC Building) will be opened for collection beginning at 9:30 am. Based on my conversations with the Hartwood Scout Leaders, both the Pack and Troop expect to be completed collecting and back at the Food Pantry by 10:30-11 am. So the food pantry will be open until 12:30pm.

This year, due to COVID-19, the food pantry will have the scales out by the curb with carts to load the food on once weighed. At that point, the Food Pantry volunteers will take the food into the building to set for 3 days prior to sorting and stocking. Please make sure you review the information NCAC sent to your Scout/ Cub Masters that has the BSA COVID procedures required.

Scouting for Food is an event that the Hartwood Presbyterian Church truly appreciates the HPC Scouts to support. In the past the HPC Scouts have generally averaged between 2000-4000lbs of food collected each year. What this means is that the HPC Scouts have contributed to providing food for the families that Hartwood Presbyterian Church supports for 10-20 weeks!!! This event is a significant contributor to stocking our shelves for the holidays and into the new year.

Thank you in advance to everyone that is helping and donating their time and effort to making Scouting for Food a great success for our Chartered Organization.

If anyone has any questions, please feel free to contact/call me anytime.

YIS, COR Pritchard

Tim Pritchard
Hartwood Presbyterian Chartered Organization Representative (COR)
Hartwood Presbyterian Pack 579/ Troop 1717B/ Troop1717G
Aquia District, National Area Council (NCAC) 082
Hartwood, Virginia 22406
Cell# 202-369-3078